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Brussels, 12 July 2006 

 
 
Re:  Commission Public Consultation: As Assessment of the Community System of 

Pharmacovigilance  
 
 
 
Dear Dr Arlett, 
 
I would like to express that CPME is indeed interested in participating in EU 
consultations such as the one on the Community System of Pharmacovigilance. 
 
Therefore CPME had nominated a rapporteur who as we just learned has 
unfortunately been diagnosed with a severe disease. CPME would like to apologise 
as its reaction to the above-mentioned consultation will have to be postponed. 
 
As soon as it is possible CPME though will forward you its views on the Community 
System of Pharmacovigilance even though it might be too late to be an actual part of 
the current consultation. 
 
CPME wishes to express its readiness to participate in any future consultation on its 
domain of expertise. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
L. Tiddens-Engwirda 
CPME Secretary General 


